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 Winter Bonfire



PARENTSWEEKEND2024
During this fun-filled weekend,
parents spend their time exploring
San Diego, getting campus
updates, and being included in
campus life events such as
Frassati Club’s Morning Hike and
getting an art lesson from Art
Club! Thank you to all of the
families who attended!



Pelican’s Plume
Pelican’s Plume is a class where students put
together a literary magazine consisting of art

created by students whether it be visual or literary
art. Every year, a Pelican’s Plume Reading and

Reception is hosted. This is a time for students to
share what they wrote or have contributed to the

newest Edition of the Pelican’s Plume!



“I was blessed to have my poem published in
the Pelican’s Plume during my first quarter at
JPC. The publication event was a huge
success, and reading my work to an
audience was an incredibly rewarding
experience.”

Trinity Mette, Freshman



One of the all-time favorite events held on campus, Coffeehouse,
was held in the SLC this quarter. We all got cozied up for a night
filled with magic performances, juggling, singing, irish dancing,

instrumental music, comedy and more!
“I loved hosting coffeehouse, even if I had to abandon it momentarily to bring back Pelly. I think
that misadventure fortified my sense of the spirit that is present here. As a whole; I have so
much gratitude for the support and excitement students have for each other.”

Anna Engel, Senior



Pelly the Pelican loves to make an appearance at our school events and
he was definitely trying to take the spotlight as our host for
Coffeehouse. After telling Pelly, he needs to get out. Our hosts, Anna
Engel and Timothy Johnson set out to look for him. Meanwhile,  
Guillermo stepped up as our host until Pelly was found! We love Pelly!









R E L I G I O U S  D A Y S
Th e  No r b e r t i n e s

The Norbertines came to visit for a full day. The day started with a
Vocations talk by Father Vianney, Mass celebrated by him, followed by a
pizza lunch with the religious community! Spiritual direction was also
offered throughout the whole day and our JPCatholic Alumnus, Frater
Florian also came to visit! We’re so thankful for their presence on campus!



W O M E N ’ S  R E T R E A T C o m e  Awa y  a n d  R e s t  Awh i l e
The following day, the Norbertine Sisters held a day-long
women’s retreat as we began Lent. The retreat theme was
Come Away and Rest Awhile where the women got to dive
deeper into Scripture and Silence in prayer.

W O M E N ’ S
H O U S E H O L D S

In Corde Suo and Mariposas of
Guadalupe got the chance to host
the Sisters each night by having a

nice meal together and giving them
a taste of our own community life

here at JPCatholic!



Silent Retreat 24 Hour Adoration

Ash Wednesday Mass Live Stations of the Cross

Miles Christi held a weekend Silent
Retreat in preparation for Lent.

Some of students had the
opportunity of attending!

We had 24 hour Adoration in the
Perch from March 1st-2nd!

Ash Wednesday Mass was held in
Room M. It was such a great turnout

for both the 11am and 6pm Mass
times!

During the March 24 Hour
Adoration, Live Stations of the Cross
was held at the Townhome Alleyway,
thank you to those who participated

and made it happen! 

more spir itual events 





1. Sophia LaFrance
2. Evan Mock
3. Sophia LaFrance

4. Evan Mock
5. Joe Donelson
6. Evan Mock

One of the new
courses, taught by

JPCatholic’s
Production Manager

Kaitlyn Krikorian,
introduced 

 students to different
styles of photography
and were able to build

up their portforlio.
Here are some of the
photos students took

from the class!

from left to right





A group of students from JPCatholic spent
their fall quarter evangelizing all over Ireland
as NET Ireland Missionary Team! This quarter,
we were all so happy to welcome them back
on campus. It has been a joy to hear about
their experiences in Ireland! We also had the
special pleasure of welcoming their NET
Female Supervisor, Mairead Fleming, and
their Female Team Lead, Bella Grant, on
campus for a whole week where they had
their NET table, an info session, and
collaborated with Praise and Worship on
Wednesday followed by fellowship at
 In-N-Out



“I had a blast in Ireland,
learning to love as Jesus
loves us!”

Abigail Ailsop,
 Illustration ‘25

“3 months on NET has
brought my heart towards a
deeper intimacy with the
Holy Spirit. It was such a gift
that He called me so closely
to His heart through NET.”

Leyna Pham, 
New Evangelization ‘25

“NET was such a
transformative experience
for me. These three months
taught me some things that I
wouldn’t have learned
otherwise. For that, I will
never be the same!”   

Kayla Sacluti, 
New Evangelization ‘25

“NET was one of the best
decisions of my life. I’m so
grateful to God for giving
me the opportunity to grow
closer to Him and build
fruitful relationships with
others.“

Ryan Ortega, 
Business Marketing ‘25

“NET Ireland was one of the
greatest adventures I’ve ever
been on! I was able to dive
deeper in my relationship
with Jesus and grow in virtue.
I am proud to say that did
some good over there and
now I can see Jesus work in
my life even more!”

Simon Homer, 
Communications Media ‘24

“Being on NET was eye
opening, relaxing, and just
really fun to do. It
recontextualized the
reasons why I’m Catholic.” 

Nick Gonzalez, 
Post Production ‘24

JpCatholic Team ‘23



SENIOR
PROJECTS

BTS

L E T T E R S  
T O  D A N I E L

L O V E  Y O U R
M O T H E R

L I V  L A F  L U V

"It was such an honor being on four of the senior projects, working alongside such talented and
dedicated filmmakers. As the Assistant Director, I was busy making sure production ran smoothly while
also making sure communication was continuous between every department on set. I love Assistant
Directing because while it caters to my incredibly organized personality, it also allows me to work closely
with everyone on set. The experience I gained over each of the projects was invaluable and I cannot wait
to continue honing my craft alongside my peers. "

- Catherine Koltuniuk, Senior



V O L L E Y B A L L  C L U B

I M P R O V
C L U B

H I K I N G  C L U B

S Y M P O S I U M
C L U B  

CLUB 
H I G H L I G H T S

A r t  C l u b  |  D n D  C l u b  |  F r a s s a t i  H i k i n g  C l u b  |  G a m i n g  C l u b  |  I m p r o v  C l u b  |
I n t e r n a t i o n a l  C l u b  |  P r o - L i f e  C l u b  |   S w i n g  D a n c e  C l u b  |  S y m p o s i u m  C l u b  |

S k a t e b o a r d i n g  C l u b  |  S y m p o s i u m  C l u b  |   V o l l e y b a l l  C l u b  



MINISTRY 
H I G H L I G H T S

P R A I S E  &
W O R S H I P

P E L I C A N E S
T R A D I T I O N E S

L E C T O R  
M I N I S T R Y

It’s been an honor to be one of the heads
of praise and worship ministry! While
leading praise and worship each week, I’ve
seen the Lord encounter people through
music and the Eucharist, and enrich the
prayer lives of myself, others, and our
campus at large. It’s been so joyful to be
part of a community that loves to pray this
way!”

Delaney Rayner, Graduating Senior

A d o r a t i o n  |  A l t a r  S e r v e r  |  C h o i r  |  L e c t i o  D i v i n a  |  L e c t o r  |  L i g h t  o f  t h e  E a s t  |
P r a i s e  &  W o r s h i p  |  P e l i c a n e  T r a d i t i o n e s  |  S a c r i s t a n s  |  W o m e n ' s  B i b l e  S t u d y

“It has been wonderful to see
praise and worship grow as a
ministry on campus. It can be such
a beautiful expression of praise
and form of prayer, so to see it take
root and flourish, and be something
that has not only deepened my love
for Christ but others' as well, has
been wonderful! I pray it will
continue to be a source of praise
and glory to God at JPCatholic!”

Evan Mock, Graduating Senior



Lama Sabachthani The Siena Society

check out the other households

Please welcome Tomas Escovar
& Timothy Halpin as the

household leaders of this new
male household! To learn more,

please contact them!

Welcome the new women’s
household and the leaders Lucy
Knoell, Madalyn O’Campo, and
Katharine Roach! Check out the

Siena Sisters and reach out to them
for more info!

brothers of the fiat in corde suoin corde suo

young augustines mariposas of guadalupemariposas of guadalupe

new householdS



highlights
HOUSEHOLD

The Mariposas of Guadalupe held a Pie-A-Professor fundraiser. Students could
donate to the professor they wanted to pie!  Dean of Students, Eleazar Palma and
Professor George Simon both tied and were pied in front of the SLC building!  
top left photo, bottom right photo

In Corde Suo’s co-founder, Delaney Rayner, graduates this Winter quarter. The
women’s household was sad to let her go, but were so thankful for everything she
contributed into the women’s household!   
bottom left photo

Brothers of the Fiat hosted the Norbertine priests and brothers in the Chesterton.
The founder and JPCatholic alumnus, Frater Florian, got to go back to his
stomping grounds and be with his new and old brothers as well!
top right photo



Student
GovernmentCampus Life

Team 

Luca Hoang
Student Life Assistant

Timothy Johnson
President

Kayla Sacluti 
Communications Media 

Coordinator

Kateri Rausch
Ministry Coordinator

Cormac Tully
Photographer and

Videographer

Anna Engel
Vice President

Connor Hankel
Club Coordinator

Mary Dalessandro
Event Coordinator

Campus Life Team (CLT) and Student Government (SG)
are here to serve the students of JPCatholic! Please don’t

hesitate to talk to us about any ideas for any events or
anything you want to see on campus in order to bring

campus culture to life! If you have any comments,
questions, concerns about reach out to any of us. We

would love to hear from you all!

Lucy Brady
CLT Head*

Angelo Riodique
Spiritual Events

Coordinator

*Thank you Lucy for all of your hard work as CLT Head. We welcome our new CLT Head this upcoming quarter, Darla Lopez!
We also thank Evan Mock and Delaney Rayner for their time as part of CLT!



STUDENT GOVERNMENT
CAMPUS EVENTS & CLUBS

Instagram Info

STUDENT LIFE
ALL THINGS STUDENT LIFE 

INTERESTED IN STARTING A CLUB 
OR MINISTRY?
Eleazar Palma (Dean of Students): 
EPalma@jpcatholic.edu
Taylor Williams (Student Life Director):
TWilliams@jpcatholic.edu
Bailey Garland (Director of Formation for Mission):
BGarland@jpcatholic.edu
Connor Hankel (Club Coordinator):
CHankel001@pelicans.jpcatholic.edu
Kateri Rausch (Ministry Coordinator):
KRausch001@pelicans.jpcatholic.edu
Kayla Sacluti (Communications Media Coordinator)
KSacluti001@pelicans.jpcatholic.edu


